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840 Crescent Dr, 
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Mr. Richard Ezeanyim 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87505 

April 1,2005 

RE: Scheduled hearing at 8:15 AM on Thursday, 
April 7,2005, regarding Sl/2 - 20-23S-37 E. 
NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Ezeanyim, 

Thank you for taking my call today. As suggested. I am writing to ask that mis hearing 
please be cancelled due to the fact that: 

1. Westbrook Oil Corp. is listed as one of the applicants in the request, when in fact, 
Westbrook Oil Corp. did jjoi even know that the application was being made. 

2. Westbrook Oil Corp. is opi interested in dividing the 320 acre unit which is dedicated 
solely to the Steeler A Well No. 1, located in the NW I/4SW1/4 of Section 20 at this time. 

3. Resler & Sheldon, owners of the working interest in this property, are Qgt interested in 
dividing the property at this time. 

Will you please advise me whether or not you agree to cancel the above hearing? 

Thank you for your time. 

CC: James Bruce, Attorney, Santa Fe, New Mexico 
Charlie Kemp* Westbrook Oil Corp., Hobbs, N.M. 
Dave Rose, Midland, TX. 
Wayne Resler, El Paso, TX. 
Jimmy Dale Evans, Eunice, N.M. 
ARCH Petroleum, Inc. Houston, TX. 

Yours truly, 

Bonnie Resler Karlsrud 
840 Crescent Drive 
Boulder, CO 80303 
(303)499-6792 


